
INVITATIONS FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
FINANCIAL AUDIT SERVICES 2016-2018 

 
 
TRR invites eligible and qualified Accountants and Auditors to indicate their interest in providing the 
above mentioned services.  The Successful Firm will provide Independent Audit Services to TRR in 
accordance with section 57 (3) of the Telecommunications and Radiocommunications Regulations Act, 
2009, for the financial years 2016-2018 subject to the satisfactory performance. The audit is expected to 
cover the following key operations: 
 

1. Telecommunications and Radiocommunications Regulator (TRR) 
2. World Bank Grant (WB) 
3. The Universal  Access Policy Fund ( UAPF) 
 

Expressions of interest shall contain the following information: 
1. A description of the key reasons why your firm should be selected; 
2. A summary of experience, qualifications and a list of companies for whom you have conducted 

audit work with nationally and internationally; 
3. A proposed timeline for the audit work; 
4. A statement that the audit will be completed by the required deadline;  
5. A proposed audit fee; and 
6. At least 3 references/referees for previous audit work conducted. 

 
Proposal Submissions 
 
Please submit Expressions of Interest by no later than COB 4.30pm, Friday 11 November 2016 by email 
or delivery to the below address. Any proposal received after this date, will not be considered and will 
be returned.   
 
Delivery address: TRR, PO Box 3547, 1st Floor, Oceanwalk Building, Port Vila, VANUATU. 
 Location: Opposite Bred Bank 
 Or email to– enquiries@trr.vu 
 
 
For further information and for a detailed Terms of Reference, please contact Reginald Holi on email, 
reginaldholi@trr.vu, or telephone +678 27621. 
 


